Announcement of Interview Result for
Non-Thai Lecturer Teaching English

Reference is made to the Announcement dated 8 February 2019 of Faculty of
Humanities and Social Sciences at Yala Rajabhat University, recruiting a suitable candidate for

the position of Non-Thai lecturer teaching English.
After the interview has been conducted by the selection committee, Faculty

of Humanities and Social Sciences hereby announces the results of the selection process in

order as follows:
- No successful candidate

Announced on 12" March 2019
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(Asst. Prof. Supqrh Soonthornnon)

Dean of Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences



